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CLOSURE OF IRBM OFFICES DURING  

HARI RAYA EID UL-FITR 2015 / 1436H  

  
Cyberjaya, July 13 - The Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) is pleased to 

announce that all of our offices throughout the country will not be operational for several 

days in conjunction with the Hari Raya Eid ul-Fitr 2015 / 1436H celebration. 

 

IRBM offices will be closed as follows: 

 

IRBM OFFICE 
HARI RAYA EID UL-FITR 

HOLIDAYS 2015 / 1436H 

Head Office and Branches in all states 16 to 19 July 2015 

Urban Transformation Centres (UTC) 

in Kedah and Johor 
16 to 19 July 2015 

Urban Transformation Centres (UTC) in Kuala 

Lumpur, Malacca, Perak, Pahang and Sabah 
16 to 18 July 2015 

 

 

The closure involves all Tax Consultation Counters, Payment Centres, Stamping 

Offices, Contact Centre and Revenue Service Centres (RSC). 

 

For Immediate Release 
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Nevertheless, customers may still continue managing their taxation matters through our 

ezHASiL facilities (IRBM’s Electronic Services) by logging on to our official portal at 

www.hasil.gov.my.    

 

Any inconvenience caused is much regretted and IRBM would like to wish Happy Eid ul-

Fitr to all Muslims. 

 

 

# # # 

 

THANK YOU 
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